
From: Drew Laughlin <info=laughlinformayor.org@cmail2.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2014 7:15:02 PM
Subject: 48 Hours

Friend,

We need YOU.

Less than a week from today you head back to the polls to vote. You have an important 
decision to make and I hope you make the right one.

David Bennett is running on his “vision” for Hilton Head Island, but we all know it's just a plan 
to raise taxes for his special interest projects.

Part of Bennett's vision includes dictating how private property owners develop their own 
property.

You deserve to make your own decisions and big government isn't the answer.

I'm asking for your vote on Tuesday so we can continue to work on revitalizing our 
community, keep a balanced budget, and preserve what makes Hilton Head a great place to 
live and visit.

Make the right choice: vote for a proven conservative with real a plan for our future on 
Tuesday.

Thank you,
Drew Laughlin

P.S. Please help us spread our message -- click here to forward this email to a friend.
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